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Each semester brings new possibilities and opportunities to iterate 
and improve teaching. There have been many lessons learned 
from the various formats of online courses, be it asynchronous, 
synchronous, or hybrid (a blend of async and sync). Join this webinar 
where faculty presenters will share their experiences of the different 
formats of online teaching and learning.


